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The Theology and Inter-Church Inter-Faith Committee invites your response to this study
document on membership in The United Church of Canada, a study authorized by the 42nd
General Council that met in Corner Brook in 2015. At the end of this document you will find
the questions we are seeking feedback on. You are invited to respond either by using the
survey link found there or by sending a hardcopy to the address provided. To give a sense of
the questions being asked before reaching the end of the document, you will see them
numbered and in bold type at various places throughout this document. You will also have an
opportunity to make other comments at the end.
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